
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
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Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

23rd November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 13 – Parent/Carer Consultation Evening Invitation 

 
Please be advised that there will be a parent consultation evening on Wednesday 12th December for Year 
13 students.   
 
The evening will begin at 5.00pm with a short presentation in the George Weston Theatre for all 
parents/carers and students and appointments with staff will begin at 5.15pm. 
 
We will use the online booking system used at the previous Consultation Evening.  You will need to login 
(with the details sent to you previously) and choose one of the above sessions.  You can then individually 
book times in for each subject teacher.  It is important that your child accompanies you so that an effective 
dialogue between you, your child and the relevant subject teacher can take place. 
 
If you have any issues with your login details please contact school reception on 01536 213100. 

 
I look forward to seeing you on the 12th December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

 
 


